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Memorandum 
 
To: Powerlifting Schools 
From: Scott Owen, Director of Powerlifting  
RE: Powerlifting Meet Registration 
 
If your school is hosting a meet during the 2025 Season, the Meet Registration Form must be 
completed prior to your meet.   
 
The 2025 Meet Registration form can be found at https://www.nmact.org/sports/powerlifting 
under the “Meet Registration” tab. 
 
Things to Consider: 
 

1. If your meet is open to availability requests, please select “yes” for availability.   
 

2. If no there is no availability listed, you may still contact the host, but the meet is most 
likely already closed. 
 

3. You do not need to know who your Head Judge and/or Platform Judges are at the time 
of meet registration.   
 

4. For a meet to be considered for state qualification, a certified Head Judge must be 
assigned OR two (2) or more head coaches who are present and have met the Head 
Judge criteria may serve in this role and certify the meet.    

 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Scott Owen 
NMAA Director of Powerlifting  
505-923-3273 
s.owen@nmact.org  
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